
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

NOTICE

SR 514 (Malabar Rd.) Intersection

Improvements at Weber Road and Corey Road

Brevard County
Financial Project ID: 413761-1-52-01

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District 5, is

holding a public information meeting regarding proposed

intersection safety improvements on State Road (SR) 514 at

the intersections of Weber Road and Corey Road in the City of

Malabar, FL.

The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, at the

auditorium of the Palm Bay Hospital located at 1425 Malabar

Road SE in Palm Bay, FL. This meeting will be an open house

format from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. A video of this

presentation is also available online at: www.cflroads.com.

This meeting is being held to inform interested persons of the

proposed improvements to SR 514. The primary goal of the

project are improvements to the intersections of Weber and

Corey Road along SR 514 (Malabar Road) in Brevard County,

Florida. Project improvements include turn lane widening,

milling and resurfacing, guardrail upgrades, drainage

improvements, and signing and pavement marking.

Information regarding the roadway design will be available at
the meeting. FDOT personnel and consultants will be
available to discuss the improvements and answer any
questions.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color,
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who
require translation services (free of charge) should contact
Renee Booker at 407-562-2030 or email
rbooker@moffattnichol.com at least seven days prior to the
meeting.

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

DATE: Wednesday, July 20, 2016
TIME: Open House: 4:30 P.M. –6:30 P.M.
PLACE:
Palm Bay Hospital
Auditorium
1425 Malabar Rd SE
Palm Bay, FL 32907

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
Jerald Marks
FDOT Project Manager
Florida Department of
Transportation - District 5
719 S. Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, FL 32720
Phone: (386) 943-5161
jerald.marks@dot.state.fl.us
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